
Mrs. Thomas’s Class 
Classroom Newsletter 

October 26, 2018 

Dates to Remember 
10/26 – Report Cards Go 
Home 
10/29 – American Heart 
Challenge Starts 
10/30 – Honor Roll & 
Morning Mile Awards 
10/31 – Pumpkin Day 
11/1 – 1st Grade Fall 
Party 
11/1 – Math Facts 
Fluency Log Due 
11/9 – Parent 
Conferences 
11/2 – No School – UF 
Homecoming 
11/12 – No School – 
Veteran’s Day 
11/14 – Parent 
Conferences (Overflow 
Day) 
11/16 – Scholastic Book 
Order Due 
11/19-11/23 No School 
– Thanksgiving 
11/29 – Parent Night 

 
 

  
    
 
 

Classroom News 
 

The raffle basket fundraiser was a big hit!  Our 
basket alone sold for $400!  Thank you again for all 
of your support! 
 
Don’t forget, starting Friday, October 26th students 
will be required to read 15 minutes each of the 5 
nights for a total of 75 for the week.  The 15 minute 
per night will stay in effect for the remainder of the 
school year.  All reading logs should reflect a total       
of 75 minutes along with 5 sentences. 
 
Join us on Tuesday, October 30th for the Honor Roll 
and Morning Mile Recognition. 
 
Please note we have several days off in the month of 
November!   
 
Next week I’ll have more information on the 
American Heart Challenge. 
 
Please watch the weather for Pumpkin Day so you 
can dress your child appropriately as it is held  
          outside.  It was freezing last year!   
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Please cut, sign, and return Newsletter dated  10/26/18  
 
_________________________ _________________________ 
Child’s Name   Parent’s Name 



Spelling Words 
Focus: all short vowels 

 
1) bat  6) math 
2) duck  7) bun 
3) shed  8) ten 
4) hit  9) dish 
5) lock  10) hop 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Word of the Week 
unity  
 
School Days 
Be sure to ask your child  
about the field trip to the 
fire station, bees, and 
pumpkins.  We learned a 
lot of great things! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
  

What We’re Learning Next Week 
 

Reading: Sequence of Events 
 
Spelling/Phonics: all short vowels 
 
Writing: Narrative Writing 
 
Math: Addition Strategies 
 
Science: Life Cycles 
 
Social Studies: Voting 
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Pumpkin Day 
Don’t forget to send a pumpkin with your child 
on Wednesday, October 31st for Pumpkin Day!  
The pumpkin should not be any larger than 
what your child can carry around easily the 
whole day.  Do not cut the top off of the 
pumpkin & please write your child’s name on 
the bottom of it.  Please, no costumes. 
 

Fall Party 
Our fall party is Thursday, November 1st.  
Students will make a fall craft, enjoy snacks, 
play some games, and watch a Curious George 
Halloween movie! 

Scholastic Book Order 
Our next Scholastic Book Order will go home 
on Thursday, November 1st.  It includes the 
November & holiday magazines. 
 
  


